
FRIENDS OF SCANDINAVIA HISTORY MEETING 
 
May 13, 2013 
 
Following the Pledge of Allegiance, Doug Watson called the meeting to order. A 
motion was made by Bill Johnson and seconded by Harry Zawicki that the 
secretary’s report be accepted as read. A motion was made by Lila Johnson and 
seconded by Susan Barlow that the treasure’s report be accepted as read. We 
have $1,695.37 in the bank at this time. 
 
We discussed the positive and negative things from our chili luncheon. We were 
happy that we made approximately $900.00 on the event, but felt it should be 
held in the fall.  
 
George Kriewaldt reported that we are hoping to get the Knoph cabin and the 
barbershop moved this summer. Prior to the moves, the buildings contents will 
have to be removed. The buildings will not be open this summer except during 
the corn roast. 
 
The Passport to History program is at a standstill. We receive no support from 
the Chamber of Commerce in Waupaca which limits our visitors.  
 
Susan Barlow suggested that we make a 
list of questions to use for our oral histories. That would give the person time to 
think about his response and recall memories. 
 
Our next meeting will be held on July 8, 2013. At this meeting, we are to 
remember the Scandinavia Community Hall and the activities that took place in 
the building. If you have any photographs please bring them. 
 
Harry Zawacki made a motion that the meeting be adjourned. Norman Larson 
seconded the motion. Motion Carried. 
 
We had a lot of fun trying to match people in the area with the many nicknames 
that the residents knew them by. They even added a few more to the list. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Mary Petterson 
Secretary/Treasurer	
  


